Notice to Residents of Georgetown

Subject: Invitation to Community Engagement Event on the Georgetown Net Zero Project
Dear Residents of Georgetown,

We hope this message finds you in good health! As we continue to work towards a sustainable and
environmentally conscious future for our beloved town, we are excited to invite you to participate in
a community engagement event hosted by the UPEI Engineering - Future Urban Energy Lab for
Sustainability (FUEL-S), along with Government of Prince Edward Island and UPEI - Canadian
Centre of Climate Change and Adaptation. The agenda of this engagement event includes an info
session followed by a discussion with the community and a Q&A session about the upcoming
Georgetown net-zero assessment project.

Date: 18th October 2023 (Wednesday)
Time: 6:00 — 8:00 p.m.
Location: Georgetown Elementary School

The Georgetown net-zero assessment project is a first step towards an ambitious initiative aimed at
becoming the first net-zero community in Prince Edward Island. It involves a series of strategies and
measures to evaluate our energy consumption, increase energy efficiency, and promote the use of
renewable energy sources going forward. This project aligns with our commitment to environmental
stewardship and holds the potential to improve our quality of life, enhance our local economy, and
secure a sustainable future for generations to come.

Your participation and engagement are crucial to the success of this Georgetown net zero
assessment project. We value your input and encourage you to come prepared with any questions
or ideas you may have. Your voice matters and we want to hear from you as we take this important
step towards a sustainable future together!

“Together, let’s make Georgetown the first Net Zero Community in PEI”

For more information please contact:

Dr. Kuljeet Grewal
Principal Investigator and Founder of FUEL-S
kgrewal@upei.ca
+1 902-566-0546 (Office) Prince. »
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